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Recently, our Group received reports that certain companies have been falsely advertising their public financing and investment businesses (including but not limited to P2F investment and wealth management projects, etc.) under the name of Grandshores Technology Group on websites and mobile applications and other platforms. The above actions have severely damaged our Group's reputation and legitimate rights. In order to regulate the market, protect our clients, and uphold our Group's image, we solemnly declare as follows:

We, Grandshores Technology Group Limited and its subsidiaries, solemnly state that we have never conducted any form of public financing or investment business through any website, WeChat, Weibo, or other APP platforms. Any company or individual involved should immediately cease using our Group's title for making false publicity on any public platforms. Any unit or individual who fraudulently uses the title of our Group to carry out any fraudulent activities, our Group reserves the right to take legal action against their illegal actions. Once discovered, any criminal activities will be dealt with by the law enforcement agencies.

Our Group will continue to pay close attention to the aforesaid matter, and would like to draw attention to all investors that we do not assume any legal consequences from these fraudulent actions. Please do not invest based on those false publicity to prevent being deceived. If you have any questions, feel do not hesitate to contact us for verification.

Best Regards,

Grandshores Technology Group Limited

7 August 2023







